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Laura Gilpin
Box 1173
Santa Ee, .New Mexico

Dear Laura Gilpin:

Thank you for your quick reply to my letter.

An 11x14 print will be best for us for your Navajo Summer Hogan.
We did discuss a price for this print, but X don’t remember the 
exact amount nor if it pertained to a particular size. I do 
remember that thepriee was considerably more than the cost of 
the 8x10 prints of San Ildefonso and Santo Domingo.

If you have not already begun to make the prints from the
Wittick negatives and from your own negatives, I would like to 
make a change in my original request. Can you make all the prints 
11x14? We have decided that we prefer this size to 8x10. If you 
have already printed them, please ignore my change of mind.

We are now trying to get through the New England winter. I am 
sure we will make it, but the Southwest becomes more appealing 
every day.

Sincerely,

52 Garden Street
Cambridge 38, Massachusetts


